

Learning, Growing and

Exploring together with God

At St Alban's Academy we empower each child to learn enthusuastically, grow independently and explore inquisitively to fulfil their God given potential.

# St. Alban's CofE Academy Newsletter

St Albans Close, Ashmore Park, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WVII 2PF



01902 558825



in fo@stalbansceacademy.com www.stalbansceacademy.com



## Parent Partnership

We have organised a fantastic opportunity for parent's to come and participate in a PE lesson with your children. The Soccer 2000 coaches will explain and demonstrate how a modern PE lesson is delivered. Parents are actively encouraged to join in with their child to en joy the experience. More details will follow on Parent Mail for individual classes.

26 <sup>th</sup> September	9:00am — 10:00am 10:00am — 11:00am	Year 1 Year 2
3 <sup>rd</sup> October	9:00am — 10:00am 10:00am — 11:00am	Year 3 Year 4
17 <sup>th</sup> October	9:00am — 10:00am 10:00am — 11:00am	Year 5 Year 6

## Reception Photo

Reception children had their first school photos taken by Wednesfield magazine on Thursday. They were fantastic and did a brilliant job at representing St Alban's. Please keep a look out for the magazine

#### Events this week



Street Feet Road Safety is arriving in school on Monday. Children in EYFS and KSI will en joy exploring the resources and learning how to stay safe on the roads. On Monday 30th September we have a road safety officer in school to deliver a road safety talk to the children. Check out our website for photos!

We welcomed Reverend Tom to St Albans Church at the start of September and we are excited that he will be delivering his first worship here on Tuesday for all the children.

#### Important Notices

After speaking to children, parents and staff, we have decided to amend our extra-curricular learning opportunities to allow more children to participate over more days. If your child had been allocated a place in certain club/s they will still have this place available to them; however they are free to change club/s in light of the new schedule.

Changes to note: Computing club will change to a Monday. Art and Young Engineers will change to a Friday.



### Aldi Stickers

Thank you very much to all the children that have brought in the Aldi Kit for School Stickers. We now have our sticker chart and our aim to fill it with the 300 sticker required to complete the challenge. We welcome your support with this.

## Polite Reminders

Please do not park by the gates at the entrance to school. This area needs to be clear at all times for emergencies.

We have already had a number of children who have misplaced their jumpers and cardigans, staff will do their best to make sure children know where to put their belongings but please ensure all children's uniform is labelled.

Thank you.

